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Monthly Technical Meetlngs

This year, we are trying
something new with our
technical meetings and will
have a rotating versus standing

location. Meetings will continue

to occur on the second
Thursday of the month but
alternate between breakfast,
lunch, and happy hour times &
locations. Stay tuned for
time/location details on the
website, in the newsletter, and
through ASSP communications.

Tentative Technical Meeting
schedule is as follows:

October 10t —
6:30pm @ Rio
Bravo Brewing
Company Barrel
Room (stair access
only)

e November 14 —
Breakfast

e December—No
Technical meeting

e January 9" —Lunch

e February 13t -

4:30-

Happy Hour

e March 12t -
Breakfast

e April 9t — Lunch

October Technical Meeting

ES&H Professionals
Integrating Into Business
Success

Integrating the full aspects of
environmental, safety, and
health (ES&H) practices into the
traditional business model
reflects a business philosophy
beyond compliance. Achieving
business success requires
organizations to predict and
prevent failures — including
ES&H. Too often, organizations
apply a failure-based
philosophy to ES&H that
requires spending key business

Name
Address

City

dollars on recovery efforts
rather than on preventative
measures. Adoption of a
qualitative risk model beyond
traditional hazards analyses
proves a powerful tool to
understand relative business
risks. Consistent use of a single
"simple" risk matrix with the
appropriate definitions of
consequence and frequency

across various business aspects,

beyond safety, provides an
organization the ability to
compare business risks — that
includes the integration of
ES&H into the business model.

e May 14t —
e Junellth-—

Happy Hour
Breakfast

As always, we are looking for
technical speakers for our
meetings and appreciate ideas
and leads. Please send inquiries to

Bill White at vo@nm.assp.org or
(505) 872-0005.

Planning for the 2020 Professional
Development Conference is in full
effect. If you would like to
participate on the planning
committee, volunteer, or present,
please get in touch with Marc
Evans at preselec@nm.assp.org or
(505)284-5594.

ES&H professionals can
successfully argue that
investments in ES&H
preventative programs will
result in savings down the line
for the business.

Speakers: Kelsey Forde CIH CSP
CHMM & Timothy Stirrup REM
ASP CHMM of Parvati
Consulting LLC

Location: Rio Bravo Brewing
Company Barrel Room — 1921
2n St. Albuquerque, NM 87102
**The Barrel Room is upstairs
with stair access only**




